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Energy Policy Statement 

 
Taylor Wessing LLP is committed to improving its energy performance and to minimising its energy 
waste from all activities which fall within the defined scope of its energy management system.   

Taylor Wessing aims to achieve improved energy performance by implementing a program of continual 
improvement and by setting objectives and targets. The firm actively promotes and commits to the 
following: 

 

 Improving energy performance throughout our offices by using an ISO50001 energy 
management system. 

 Reducing energy consumption through a programme of energy saving measures. 
 Regularly reviewing energy performance and seek continual improvement. 

 Providing a framework for setting and reviewing annual energy objectives and targets. 
 Engaging stakeholders to understand and minimise the energy impact of their role. 
 Considering energy performance in design when selecting, specifying, or purchasing new 

equipment or making changes to the office space or any building service. 
 Making adequate resources and information available to achieve energy objectives and 

targets. 

 Complying with all legal and other requirements to which the firm subscribes that are 
applicable to energy use, consumption, and efficiency at our offices within the scope of the 
management system. 

 Ensuring that this policy is documented and communicated at all levels within the firm. 
 Ensuring that this policy is available to the public upon request. 
 Mitigating its impact of climate change. 

 

The scope of Taylor Wessing LLP's energy management system has been defined as: 

 

'The energy consumption associated with the provision of legal services from Taylor Wessing's 

London, Cambridge, and Liverpool office locations. Including electricity, natural gas and direct fuel 

consumption.' 

The UK Executive Board and our management team are committed to this policy. This policy shall be 
reviewed annual and if there are any significant changes to business operations. 

 

Last review date: 16 December 2024 
Next review date: 16 December 2025 
 


